
Field   trip   notice! 
 

Dear   5th   grade   families, 
 
Grade   5   is   going   on   a   field   trip   (ahead   of   schedule) 
 
WHen:   this   coming   monday,   october   24 

We   depart   at   8:15   am   and   return   around   2:00  
 
Where:      Museum   of   the   American   Indian 
 

The   National   Museum   of   the   American   Indian–New   York,   the   George   Gustav   Heye   Center,   is   located 
within   the   historic   Alexander   Hamilton   U.S.   Custom   House.   The   museum’s   permanent   and   temporary 
exhibitions—as   well   as   a   range   of   public   programs,   including   music   and   dance   performances,   films,   and 
symposia—explore   the   diversity   of   the   Native   people   of   the   Americas. 
 
The   bus   will   drop   us   off   at   the   Heye   center   and   pick   us   up   from   same.      No   extra 
chaperones   are   required,   though   if   any   of   you   would   like   to   join   us,   you   would   be 
most   welcome.   We   would   love   to   have   you.  
 

Why:       Our   unit   is   about   perspectives   in   american   colonial   history. 
The   native   american   perspective   is   a   vital   experience   that   must   be 
understood   and   appreciated   for   a   more   complete   understanding 
of   our   early   history.  
 
What   to   bring:       sturdy   lightweight   backpack   with   nothing   more 
than: 

Waterbottle 
Bagged,   disposable   lunch   (nothing   too   messy..   No   glass 

please)   and   snack 
 
What   to   wear:       comfortable   walking   shoes   or   sneakers 

Dress   appropriately   for   weather   (it   can   be   winder 
than   normal   in   downtown   manhattan) 
 
Contact:      Stephen   kovacs   609   672   9399 
 
Please   be   sure   to   sign   and   return   the   field   trip   form   coming   home 
tonight.      We   apologize   for   the   late   notice,   but   there   were   several 
variables   associated   with   this   trip   that   were   beyond   my   control.  


